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Safer Internet Day  
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/parents-and-carers 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/#guides 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/how-to-keep-your-child-
safe-on-youtube/ 
 
Tuesday 6th February was Safer Internet Day.  We marked this in school with a whole school assembly and 
the KS2 children completed further learning in the classroom.  The internet is an amazing resource when 
used safely, helping children to learn and even keep in touch with friends and family who live far away. 
However, children need support from their trusted adults to keep safe.  Please use the above links to access 
a wealth of useful information on age restrictions, parental settings, appropriate content, blocking and 
reporting.    
 
Dance Platform 
Year 3 and 4 gave a superb performance of their time-themed 
dance at the Ulverston Dance Platform on Tuesday evening. Lucy, 
the dance teacher said, “What a wonderful evening last night was 
with the dancers. Such a fantastic mini team you have there. I was 
so impressed with their confidence and courage. The Dance was 
fantastic on stage. Well done Dancers. I do hope all parents got to 
see it and were impressed too.” 
We are all really proud of them.  
 
 
 
Sporting events 
The Key Steps Gymnastics event takes place on Wednesday 21st February.  The children have been working 
hard in class and also at our gymnastics clubs to prepare.  Thank you to Mrs Watson and Miss Barker for 
their hard work.  
Year 2 will be taking part in a Multiskills competition at Cartmel Priory School on Wednesday 28th February 
and KS2 have a Hockey competition on Wednesday 20th March.  
 
Clubs 
Next half term, we have KS2 rugby on Mondays, Judo on Fridays and Year 6 SATs Club (Wednesday mornings 
8am). Letters for these have gone out separately. 
 
Absence from school 
If your child will be absent from school please contact us by telephone, in person, email or written note 
before 8.45am. 
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World Book Day 
World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March and we would like to invite the children to come into school 
dressed as a book character. Please don’t feel that you need to go out and buy a costume – there are lots of 
characters that you can create from the wardrobe they already have. FOLS are running a cake competition 
with a prize to be won in each class.  Children are invited to design and bake a cake based on a favourite 
book. A chef from L’Enclume will be our judge on the day.  The cakes will then be auctioned off at the end of 
the school day.  
 
Easter Egg Hunt 
FOLS will be hosting the annual Easter Egg Hunt at school on Tuesday 26th March from 2.15pm.  £1.50 is to 
be paid to Mrs Wood by Friday 15th March.  Please also let us know of any relevant dietary needs.   
 
FOLS (Friends of Lindale School) 
FOLS organise lots of fun events for the children (including the Christmas Raffle, discos and movie nights) in 
order to raise money for school. Without FOLS, we wouldn't be able to offer all of the trips and experiences 
that we do. FOLS are always happy to welcome new members. Our next meeting is Monday 19th February at 
7pm in school. Let Mrs Wood know if you are interested in helping to raise money for school with FOLS. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Mandy Barnsley 

Dates 

Friday 9th February FOLS Valentine’s Disco for Reception to Y6, 5.30-7pm 

Monday 12th February Half Term Week 

Monday 19th February Children return to school 

Wednesday 21st February Key Steps Gymnastics at CPS 

Wednesday 28th February Y2 multiskills at CPS 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day (we invite the children to come into school dressed as a 

book character and bake a book-themed cake) 

11-15th March Science Week 

Friday 15th March Pupil Parliament 

Tuesday 19th March Parents evening – sign up sheets will be available after half term 

Wednesday 20th March KS2 Cluster Hockey at CPS 

Tuesday 26th March Easter Egg Hunt  

Wednesday 27th March Y5/6 Forest School  

Thursday 28th March Break up for the Easter holidays 

Tuesday 16th April Children return to school 

 


